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Good afternoon,

Please register that I object to the Government's proposals to widen the A303 trunk road at
Stonehenge.These works would seriously damage this historic area, it is an extremely important
archaeological site and is regarded as one of the most important in Europe.

Surely this historic site deserves better than this, it has been here for thousands of years and this
Government is prepared to damage or destroy it for a road! It is unbelievable!

Regards,

Wendy McPherson




